
 

     Parents and Friends 
TERM 3 P&F MEETING 
Date: 27 August 2024 
SVC Executive Attendees: Anne Fry 
 
P&F Committee Apologies: Jen 
Total Attendees: L.Major, C. Baini, D Leedham, I De Ciutiis, J Greenfield, J Carey, J Evans, L Hunter,  L. Haynes, L. Rose, T. 
Rubenstein, Vanessa, E. Trinca 
 
 
Item Discussion 

 
Action 
 

Open Leisha Major conducted the Welcome to Country 
Anne Fry performed the Opening Prayer 

 

Comments or Action items 
from last meeting 

  
 
 
 

Principals Update – Anne Fry  
City of Sydney Building submission 

- Facade design - blends well with the rock wall 
- Vertical dimensions and terrace scope are minimal 
- Community forum in mid-September aims for DA approval 

Textile & Design - Industrial embroidery utilized 
Co-curricular 

- Dance performance 
- St Marys Cathedral choir 

Consent issues for Year 11 labs - emphasising autonomy rights 
Oxbridge - large Year 10 girls’ group, not an endorsed school program 
Tanzania trip planned for December 
Modern History - Year 11 April trip to USA 
Right to disconnect, teachers' consideration 
 

 

President’s Report – Leisha 
Major 

- Very engaged parent community with the Spring Fair and Art Show for the 
upcoming weekend of fun from the 6th -8th September. 

- Grateful for all the amazing donations 

 



 

     Parents and Friends 
- We have the upcoming Kings Cross Markets as a stall – a very attractive 

general raffle 
- The Duke of Ed girls have completed some hours with Anne Neville 
- We have already raised $2,850.80 on the combined silent auction/raffle 

tickets/entertainment bands/dog show. 
-  

Treasurer’s Report – Lisa 
Hunter 

-  The P&F held the Cocktail Party in March. There was a slight deficit ($3,537) 
in running this 

- event to the P&F. The College has received around $77,00 for Term 1, 2 and 
3 P&F levy fees. 

- The Audit fee was $880, and Interest received is $4.499.  

 

Spring Fair Update  - Tricia 
Rubinstein, Fair Manager 

 
 

 
 

Other business - Year 8 - 2026 subject selection choices by the girls.  
- The subjects with insufficient numbers will be offered in year 11/12 

-  

 -   
 -   

 
Next meeting: Term 4, Tuesday, 29 October  6-7pm  


